
 

 

June 6, 2019 

 

José Luis Arnoletto  
President  
Federación Argentina de Consejos Profesionales de Ciencias Económicas  
Argentina  
 

Dear José,  

It was great to see you at CReCER, in Costa Rica. I was honored to participate and represent the global 

profession. It was an enormous privilege to be there also to have the opportunity to speak about our 

profession’s most pressing challenges and opportunities.  

I have enjoyed learning more about the Argentinian profession and your many initiatives, as well as how 

you are navigating jurisdictional issues. I was impressed by the national developments, particularly on the 

challenges in the adoption of national directives as part of the federal system. I admire how the 

Argentinian profession is leading by example by partnering with other IFAC member organization on 

translation initiatives, under a public interest principle, to do Spanish translations available on a timely 

basis, with the highest standards.  

Please let me know if there is anything I can do in the future to assist you or your member organizations. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

In-Ki Joo 

President, IFAC 

 


